
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the called Board Meeting of July 10, 2023 
 

 Consent Items 
Enclosure A -  Loan Approval for Buses 

• Board approved for Russellville City Schools to borrow $1,055,000 with a 10 year 
term from CB&S Bank for the purchase of 9 school buses.  The approved signers 
will be Dr. Heath Grimes and Mrs. Lisa Witt.  

 
 

Personnel 
 

Employment in Position 2023-2024 School Year  
1. Sarah Brock, Teacher at WES 
 
Voluntary Transfer 
2.     Challice Langston, Transfer from Part-Time Retired Instructional Coach at RMS to Part-Time 

Retired Teacher at WES 
 
 
  
The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, July 18 at 8:00, and work session will be Monday, July 17 
at 3:30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System  
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.  

Paige Bendall, Editor 


